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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 31, 2019

TO: Honorable Tom Craddick, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1367 by Harris (Relating to the disposition of real property intended for high-speed

rail projects.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code to impose certain restrictions on the conveyance of
property acquired by a private entity for the purpose of a high-speed rail project and provides
certain rights for the previous owner of these properties. 

Local Government Impact

According to the Department of Transportation, no fiscal impact to local governments is
anticipated.

According to the Texas Association of Counties, no fiscal impact to counties is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 601 Department of Transportation
LBB Staff: WP, SZ, SD, GP

Page 1 of 1


